RESOLUTION #10383

Whereas, The Town of Mentor, at its Regular Monthly Town Board
Meeting held on November 8th, 2005, passed a Resolution to
approve the use of all Town roads for ATV travel. All roads
leading to or entering Humbird will be open for access to

the Town or to ATV Routes and Trails already designated by

the Town of Mentor. All Routes will be closed from March 15th
to May 1st.
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Chris Collins, Clerk-Treas.
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